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fact that having a combined Zenith and INWATS system which will require 
different numbers in various provinces is a relatively minor disadvantage com­
pared with the savings in cost. We expect the system to be given wide pub­
licity through telephone directories and through the print and broadcast 
media, which should be invited to publicize frequently the local Enquiry 
Centre address and telephone number, as a public service.

To maintain the efficiency of the Enquiry Centres it follows that their 
back-up service should continue to be developed to cope with the increasing 
public demand for information. Indexing and cataloguing of published 
government information material should continue, in accordance with the 
needs of the Enquiry Centres to convey available information to citizens in 
the most attractive and efficient manner possible.


